. oY & v s

Subj: Re: Approval of OPT for
Date; 10/31/2016 3:12:30 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: rshd .com

To: PaulTShane@aol.com

ce: T i ) g St gl 0 1
Hi everyone,
I have received the 7 month extension card.

Thanks for the help at every step. Appreciate it.
Please find attached.

Regards,
Raininyy

From: "PaulTShane@aol.com" <PaulTShane@aol.com>

Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 at 2:51 PM

To: Rashid Shaikh Eshsminin@iddRRivbia® . com>

Ceiolossica Dinmintiioine@otprros i, > Cara W
<kgasshe@ilgE SN —

Subject: Approval of OPT for Ragsisebaaiides

Dear NUR~.

I am very pleased to report that, according to the Immigration website, your Stem OPT extension has been approved.
Please see attached. The card was sent to you by USPS to an address in Burlington and apparently received on October
27, 2016. Please confirm with me that they have received the card. Please provide me with a copy of the card, both sides
when you receive it, so that | can check that the times have been correctly applied. Provide Jessica / Cara with a copy for
her 1-9 compliance.

)

Regards,
Paul

Paul T. Shane

Immigration Attorney
Independent Law Offices

Suite 350, 3rd floor

One Gateway Center
Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697

E-mail: paultshane@aol.com
Website: www.paulshane.com

Monday, October 31, 2016 AOL: PaulTShane



